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MADISON - On Wednesday, January 22, Governor Tony Evers delivered his second State of
the State Address. Green Bay's Senator Dave Hansen had the following comments in reply.

  

“Governor Evers focused on those things that will make our state stronger by investing in our
rural economy and farm communities, helping lessen the burden on people being crushed by
high-priced student loan debt, and by continuing to push for non-partisan redistricting, the first
step ending the polarization and division in our state government.

  

“His call for an end to the Dark Store Loophole and a cap on the skyrocketing cost of insulin
contrasts sharply with the Republicans’ lack of concern for, or the lack of understanding of, two
of the more significant challenges facing families and seniors.”
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